
 

 
Township of South Stormont 

KEY INFORMATION REPORT 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 

To:     Council 
From:   Debi LucasSwitzer 
Date of Meeting: December 15, 2021 

Subject:    Procurement Update 
 

 
Background: 
 
In accordance with Section 7 of the Township’s Procurement Policy, adopted 

October 14, 2020 By-law Number 2020-076, attached is the updated Purchasing 

Contracts Approved by Administration in November and early December 2021. 
 

No procurement activities identified in Section 7 of the Township’s Procurement 

Policy occurred between the previous report and this update. 
 
 
 
 
Prepared by: 

Debi LucasSwitzer, CAO 
Finance Dept & Directors 

 


